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I would like to add my support for LD 780. I have been working in the area of 
securing and maintaining reproductive rights in Maine and the US since 1980 and I 
could not be more in favor of securing our rights with passage of this amendment. 
Maine is a prochoice state and women deserve to have their reproductive rights 
protected by the State's constitution. Thank you for reading this. 


